

I Valerie Abad, on behalf of COVA do agree to a delay of action on the COVA renewal until the District's Board meeting on June 14, 2017. I waive the timelines set forth in law until June 14, 2017. COVA hopes to meet with the Charter School's office in the interim.
Thank you!

Ms. Valerie Abad

5/24/17

Valerie Abad

COVA Superintendent



~~~~ Mr. Harris would you mind asking the COVA parents and students to stand & show their support just to acknowledge them.